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The timetable for an informal virtual meeting of General Synod members has been published.

The timetable for an informal virtual meeting of members of General Synod on Saturday July 11 has been published. This has the support of the
Business Committee of the General Synod after it was confirmed that the residential meeting due to take place in York in July had been cancelled
in the light of the coronavirus pandemic. The term of the current General Synod has been extended for a year with planned elections to the
General Synod postponed until next autumn. Synod officers continue to explore options to enable the Synod to transact its business remotely if

it is not possible to meet in person in November.

The timetable can be found on the Synod area of the Church of England website.
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